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Comments: Greetings,

 

I write to voice my fervent objection to these "improvements."  My family and I spend a lot of time at Holland Lake

and consider it among our top 3 places to recreate in the state.  This is only, at times, impeded by loud wedding

parties hosted at the lodge, but this is tolerable and I like a good party too.  NO expansion of the existing lodge

property should take place.  

 

The lessee of the Lodge is a fancy out-of-state "Lifestyle" company who has no qualms about RUINING a piece

of our history for their own financial gain.  The ONLY improvements that should be undertaken are improvements

that ensure the conservation and preservation of what already exists - NOT tearing down the original cabin sites.

It is insulting that this has been proposed but I was perhaps naïve to not expect it given the amount of money

they invested in this lease.  However, this is essentially public land, a piece of Montana history, and needs to be

preserved as such.  We're sick of out-of-state influence bringing "improvement" ideas.

 

Ben Woods - Bigfork

 


